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The Householder  

 

 

 

Dear Householder 

 

Garden Waste Service – Collection of Unwanted Bins 

 

As you will be aware, the garden waste service is now an opt-in, chargeable service, 

at a cost of £42 per bin per year.  

 

According to our records you have not yet subscribed to the service. If you wish to 

subscribe you can still do this online:  

www.westnorthants.gov.uk/gardenwaste or by calling 0300 126 7000. 

 

If you do not wish to subscribe, we will be collecting the garden waste bins which 

are no longer required. For households in your area we will be collecting the bins 

over the weekend of 17 and 18 September 2022.  

 

Please leave the bin out by 9am on Saturday 17 September and it will be 

collected by the end of Sunday 18 September at 5pm.  

 

The bin must be empty. If you have placed any waste in there please remove it to 

allow the bin to be collected. Please note that the bin is the property of the council 

and will be reused for other residents.  It is not possible for you to keep the bin.   

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Garden Waste Service 

West Northamptonshire Council. 

 

 

 

http://www.westnorthants.gov.uk/gardenwaste

